
 

  

 

 

Dear Dory’s Official 3rd Grade Swim Team Member, 

Welcome to Class 3H!  You have been carefully selected to be a member 

of Dory’s Official Swim Team for the 2022-2023 school year because you are just 

so FINtastic and aDORYable!  Swim practice this year will take place Monday-

Friday in Room 22 at Robert Seaman Elementary School.  Sponsored by Disney, 

our swim team is delighted to welcome both new and returning families.   

We’re super excited to have you “dive” into your learning this year- there’s 

so much to explore as a team, as well as, individually!  Our program prides itself 

on teamwork, collaboration, community, project-based learning, exploration, and 

FUN!  Your swim team coach, Ms. Hofmann, and our swim team captain, Dory, 

are here to guide the way and make sure training is rigorous, yet fun!  To assist 

you in meeting your full potential this year, keep in mind what Dory’s dad 

advises, “When something is too hard…there is always another way.”  So, JUST 

KEEP SWIMMING!!! 

Our first official “practice” will be held on Friday, August 26th.  Please 

“swim” by during the designated time (schedule to come soon from Mrs. Kletter) 

to drop off your school supplies and meet Ms. Hofmann.  Until then, Dory and 

Miss Hofmann wish you a wonderful end to your summer!   

Just keep swimming, 

Miss Hofmann & Dory 

 

  

Just keep swimming!   - Dory 
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